
 
 

 
 
 

Presiding Officer’s Statement on Legislative Competence 
 
 

Proposed NHS Redress (Wales) Measure 2007 
 
In my view the provisions of the proposed NHS Redress (Wales) Measure 2007, 
introduced by the Minister for Health and Social Services on 2 July 2007, would be 
within the legislative competence of the National Assembly for Wales.  
 
 
 
 
The Rt. Hon the Lord Elis-Thomas PC AM 
Presiding Officer 
 
2 July 2007 
 
 
 


